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Dear Jia-Ping Yan, Jine-Lei Wang, Li Ma, and World Journal of Gastroenterology Oncology 

editing team: 

 

Thank you for your consideration and comments on manuscript 46918. We have 

incorporated the edits you have suggested and highlighted the text where changes take place. We 

have addressed all comments within the text and have incorporated them into in the document. 

Detailed comments appear below the editor’s comments. We changed the title to be in alignment 

with the 12-word limit, and we created a running title. In addition, we corrected the format of 

headings and subheadings, checked the references and updated to include all authors and DOI. 

We also ensured that the conflicts of interest statements appear before the main body of the text, 

removed them from the end, and have ensured that all appropriate documentation is on the author 

portal. Please do not hesitate to reach out with any comments questions or concerns related to 

this manuscript. 
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